
Yes without doubt or contradiction. This is a brilliant radio station 

I belong to one of the many older groups in Chorley. I have worked with people from the 
LGBT community and with young people. The change will be fairer to all that live and work 
in Chorley and are at the moment not included in their commitments.  
In some cases the LGBT community feel the targeted shows are offensive and want to 
integrate more in our society, not highlight their gender. They listen to the station because it 
is local and not because it serves them wholly. I fully support the change and I wish them all 
the very best in their bid  
Also I would like to congratulate them or taking this step and for the diverse programming 
that they currently provide. I do hope they’ll be able to continue without being inclusive 
should the decision go against them 

 


